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Written comments with CAISO reply 

 Submitted after the 

 March 21 Stakeholder Meeting regarding the 

 Draft 2017 Local Capacity Requirement (LCR) 

Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The ISO received no written public comments. 

 

The ISO received written comments under confidential 

request/acknowledgement from: 

 San Diego Gas and Electric Company; and  

 Pacific Gas and Electric Company. 


